
 

 

Memorandum 
February 1, 2010 

 

 

 

To: TR-090597 - File 

   

From:  Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director Transportation Safety 

 

Subject: TR-090597 Seattle Parks Department  

 Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Fencing Project at Carkeek Park 

in Seattle, Washington 

 

On September 24, 2009, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) awarded a GCPF grant totaling $14,420 for a project related to installation 

of fencing within Carkeek Park to prevent trespassers from accessing the tracks. Seattle 

Parks Department will replace and extend fencing along the tracks in the southern edge of 

the park near a large grassy area. 

 

On February 1, 2010, the applicant, Seattle Parks Department submitted a request for 

reimbursement in the amount of $10,074 pursuant to Commission order. On December 

31, 2009, Commission staff conducted a site visit and verified that the project is 

completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  

 

Please close this docket.  

 


